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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: January 9, 2018 

 

RE: Geneva Establishing District-Based Programs 

 

 

 

On Thursday, December 14, 2017, Geneva Community Unit School District 304 alerted Mid-Valley 

Special Education Cooperative (MVSEC) that they will be establishing district-based programs in 

Alternative Learning Opportunities Program (ALOP) and Children Learning Academic and Social Skills 

(CLASS) for the 2018-2019 school year.  Final notification will be provided, if necessary, no later than 

January 15, 2018. 

 

As a result of the student enrollment reduction, MVSEC will ascertain, in collaboration with participating 

school districts of Kaneland Community Unit School District 302 and Central Community Unit School 

District 301, the viability of continuing the CLASS program and/or options for district service provision.  It 

is anticipated a final decision as to program feasibility and subsequent projected student enrollment, 

staffing, location, etc. will be determined no later than Friday, February 16, 2018 to ensure adequate 

planning and preparation for the forthcoming 2018-2019 school year.  

 

 


